ROYAL OAK PEDIATRICS

NEW OFFICE POLICY EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 2019:

Our office will no longer be accepting or seeing
patients that do not vaccinate their children. We will
vaccinate those who would like to begin the process.
However, failure to comply with this policy will result in
discharge after January 1, 2019. We can provide a
medical release when a new physician has been found.
There is overwhelming evidence of the efficacy and safety
of vaccines for children. As per our providers’ professional
advice, along with the CDC (Center for Disease Control),
AAP (American Academy of Pediatrics) and WHO (World
Health Organization), we strongly discourage any parent
from withholding vaccines that will undoubtedly help
their children. If you have any questions or concerns
regarding this policy, please feel free to ask a staff
member.

Thank you for your understanding!

*By becoming a patient of our practice, I agree to abide
by the above policy.

Signature: Date:




